
School Council  Friday 1st  October 2021  1.45pm 

Agenda /Events Points made Actions / Next step 

Welcome to any members not 

at first meeting. 

 

Well done to Year 6 for 

assembly introduction 

  

 Delivery of Right of the 

Month in class 

Right to an Education information shared with children 

for them to deliver a class assembly with their class 

teachers. 

Mrs Coombs has emailed class 

teachers. 

 Black History Month 

 

 

 

Year 3 : Black British Arts and Culture 

Year 4 : Black political leaders 

Year 5 : Black Female Leaders 

Year 6 : Windrush 

 

 

4 children from both Lower and 

Upper School to meet  

Mr Pugh at 9.00am Monday 4th 

Oct in his office to prepare for 

intro Black History assembly. 

Class teachers emailed. 

Paper usage in school All felt we use far too much paper 

Suggestions to reduce paper usage in school included 

 Using scrap paper from classes for origami 

 Keep scrap paper for any papier mache art lessons 

 Have a “no paper “ day in school 

 Plant a tree / trees on our school site 

 

 

Speak to Mr Cawley regarding 

origami paper. 

Speak to Mr Pugh regarding “no 

paper” day. 

Mrs Coombs to investigate the 

tree planting. 

Year 6 PHSE respect letters 

are with Mrs Barton and Mr 

Pugh to enable them to 

feedback to school 

 Mrs Barton and Mr Pugh will 

feedback to children during 

their assembly time. 



Year 6 request for different 

flavoured pizzas at lunchtime 

Children wanted more variety. Mrs Page said she will speak to 

Herts Catering. The meal choice 

is always nutritionally balanced 

to give choices for all .  

 


